
Vermillion Highlands: A Research, Recreation 
and Wildlife Management Area 

2019 Archery Hunt Application 
Applications must be received via email, in person or postmarked by Thursday, 
August 15, 2019. You may apply singly or in parties* of two. The season will be from 
September 14 through November 1, 2019 and December 16 - 31, 2019. Sixty (60) 
successful applicants will be notified by mail. Unsuccessful applicants will not be 
notified. 
Orientation packets will be sent out by August 23, 2019. All successful applicants must 
complete the online orientation packet to receive a valid hunting permit. For more 
information, call the Vermillion Highlands Wildlife Office at 651-322-4643. 

*If applying as a party, each applicant must complete an application. Please staple and mail 
both applications together. 

Check One: Single   Party   

 
Applicant Name: First Middle Last 

 
Address: Street City State Zip 

 
Daytime Telephone Number 

 
Email Address (for purposes of sending orientation packet) 

Please provide one of the following Identification Numbers: 

Driver’s License #  MNDNR #   

Public Safety ID #  Firearms Safety #   

 
Applicant Signature Date 

Please Mail or Deliver The Completed Application To: 

Department of Natural Resources 
VERMILLION HIGHLANDS ARCHERY HUNT 
15325 Babcock Avenue 
Rosemount, MN 55068 

*Or email to wendy.lee@state.mn.us 

mailto:wendy.lee@state.mn.us
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